
Banqueting and Sponsorship Information

In 2016, Whitgift will be hosting a major exhibition, to mark the 

Centenary of the First World War. There will be particular focus 

on 1916, a pivotal year which saw a number of significant battles, 

including the Battle of the Somme, one of the most famous in 

British military history.

Remembering 1916 – Life on the Western Front will display a 

large number of superb exhibits, many of which have never 

before been on public display. There will be a number of special 

presentations, including the world before the War, and the 

re-creations of an Edwardian room and a WWI trench.

This impressive exhibition will be staged at Whitgift School, 

and opens in March 2016. The Exhibition will be of the highest 

quality, offering an outstanding platform for increasing product 

awareness, and providing opportunities for companies to entertain 

clients at private viewings and receptions/banquets, via a choice 

of sponsorship packages, which are set out in this leaflet.



THE RESERVES SPONSOR

•	 24 complimentary tickets to join a Private Viewing of the 
Exhibition and a glass of wine

•	 Name on credit panel in the Exhibition, acknowledging your 
valuable support

•	 Acknowledgement of support within printed exhibition 
brochure 

£3,000

Your contribution may be used to fund the following: 

•	 Touch-screen kiosks

•	 Exhibition Learning Co-ordinators

•	 Production of Education Resource packs for schools

HOME FRONT SPONSOR

•	 12 complimentary tickets to join a Private Viewing of the 
Exhibition and a glass of wine

•	 Name on credit panel in the Exhibition, acknowledging your 
valuable support

•	 Acknowledgement of support within printed exhibition 
brochure

£1,000

Your contribution may be used to fund the following:

•	 Exhibition display items, for example display mannequins

•	 Shirts/Polo shirts for Exhibition Volunteers

•	 Costumed guides for events

•	 Replica costumes

INDIVIDUAL SPONSOR

•	 4 complimentary tickets to join a Private Viewing of the 
Exhibition and a glass of wine 

•	 Name on credit panel in the Exhibition, acknowledging your 
valuable support

£200+

BANQUETING

Please enquire for details of Banqueting Opportunities linked 
to Private Viewings.

For further information regarding sponsorship opportunities, 
or to enquire about tailor-made sponsorship packages, please 
email us at libraryandarchives@whitgift.co.uk
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CAMPAIGN SPONSOR
 
•	 40 complimentary tickets to join a Private Viewing of the 

Exhibition and a glass of wine

•	 Name on credit panel in the Exhibition, acknowledging your 
valuable support

•	 Featured acknowledgement of support within printed 
exhibition leaflets and brochure

•	 Corporate Hospitality: an evening event hosted by the 
Headmaster of Whitgift School, Exhibition Director of 
Remembering 1916 – Life on the Western Front

£10,000 +

Your contribution may be used to fund the following:

•	 Contribution to specific exhibition display areas: Edwardian 
Room, Somme, Jutland and Verdun Displays

•	 Contribution towards subsidised entry for local schools 

FRONT LINE SPONSOR

•	 30 complimentary tickets to join a Private Viewing of the 
Exhibition and a glass of wine

•	 Name on credit panel in the Exhibition, acknowledging your 
valuable support

•	 Acknowledgement of support within printed exhibition 
brochure

£5,000

Your contribution may be used to fund the following: 

•	 Contribution to specific exhibition display areas eg. Replica 
Trench

•	 Commission of special exhibits

•	 Interpretation software/database for touch-screen kiosks

•	 Catalogue photography

•	 Exhibition Learning Co-ordinators


